Dear <Member of Parliament>,

As a member of B.C.’s business community, I am writing to express my concern with the Federal Government’s proposed changes to the tax treatment of privately held corporations.  After a careful review of these complicated changes, I strongly believe they will have a profound impact on the very way we do business in this country. 

If these changes are adopted, small and family-owned businesses like mine will be challenged in their ability to survive difficult times, finance growth, pay taxes, manage capital, engage family members in the business, and plan for retirement.

Nobody supports tax evasion or loopholes. But these changes will punish legitimate businesses like mine. 
I am particularly upset because this government has said it is committed to providing new opportunities for SMEs to grow.  My business and many others like mine are the backbone of many communities – especially small communities like Ladysmith. Our businesses employ citizens; our businesses support local initiatives – everything from soccer teams to fundraising drives for refugee families.  If these changes go through, our local businesses, including mine, will no longer have the capacity for these community activities.  I understand that draft legislation is in place concerning these changes.  
I urge the government to put these changes on hold to avoid hurting thousands of small businesses across the country and to have a broader, thoughtful discussion regarding the measures needed to stop those who use their businesses to avoid paying taxes. 

Sincerely,

